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secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
LEVERAGE AMOUNT

Hello,

Please do not reduce leverage amount trading the foreign exchange market.

If this bill is passed traders will simply take there business to the U.K. where the leverage is much more
advantagous.

Thank you for voting against changing the current leverage amount.

Debbie Whittaker
813-624-1111 CELL
813-622-6968 FAX

Its nice to be important but
Its more important to be nice .....


